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Orchard Park Soccer Club hosts Somali 
Bantu Community players 

Orchard Park Soccer 

The Orchard Park Soccer Club hosted players from the Somali Bantu 

Community of Buffalo for a coaching clinic and round-robin 

tournament.  The club also collected uniform and equipment 

donations for the players.  The community is very grateful to the 

parents and players of the Orchard Park Soccer Club for the 

generosity of their donations.  A big thanks also to Capelli’s Pizzeria 

for supplying all the food for the event and to Towne Auto for 

donating the use of a commercial van for the day to provide 

transportation for the players! Thanks also to all coaches, board 

members, and high school soccer players who joined in to make this a 

great day for all involved!  Additional pictures from the day are on the 

following page.

Orchard Park Soccer 
Club is now on 
Facebook, Instagram  
& Twitter 

The Orchard Park 

Soccer Club is now on 

Facebook at https://

facebook.com/

OrchardParkSoccerClub 

Follow us on Twitter at 

https://twitter.com/

opsoccerweb

Also on Instagram follow us at 

@opsoccerclub 
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Orchard Park Soccer Club President Mike Clough, 
donation organizer Becky Landy, and OPSC players 
Cullen Merry and Georgina Merry preparing 
donations for the Somali Bantu Community.
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Orchard Park Soccer Club Highlights

Coaches and Managers - Please send in your team’s league, tournament, or off-field 
highlights with pictures to info@orchardparksoccer.org for inclusion in future Orchard 

Park Soccer Club newsletters!

The Girls U17 Select team 
coached by Mike 
Schermerhorn were 
champions of the 2018 
Lakefront Classic 
Showcase. They were also 
finalists in the Empire Cup 
College Showcase and the 
FC Cobras College 
Showcase.

The Girls U14 Team, coached by 
Bruce Kennedy and Glenn 
Nenoff were champions of their 
2018 BWNYJSL U14 Girls 
Division with a record of 11 
wins, 2 ties, and no losses. 
Congratulations!
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The Boys U19 Team coached by Mike 
Schermerhorn were champions of their 2018 
BWNYJSL U19 Boys Division with a record of 8 
wins, 1 tie, and 1 loss. Congratulations!

The U15 Boys Select Team coached by Scott 
MacLean were champions of the Amherst 
International and Greece United tournaments this 
summer!  

Orchard Park Soccer Club Highlights

The Boys U17 Team coached by Brian Drake, 
Kurt Graulich and Scott McBride were 
champions of their 2018 BWNYJSL U17 Boys 
Division with a record of 10 wins, no ties, and no 
losses. Congratulations!

The U14 Boys Select Team coached by Paul 
Caban and Randy Vincek were champions of the 
Brockport International Soccer Festival. They 
were also finalists in the Ohio Nike Classic and 
the Amherst International tournaments!

Coaches and Managers - Please send in your team’s league, tournament, or off-field 
highlights with pictures to info@orchardparksoccer.org for inclusion in future Orchard 

Park Soccer Club newsletters!
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Orchard Park Soccer Club Board looking for volunteers 

The Orchard Park Soccer Club is always looking for volunteers to join the board to help us continue 

to deliver a quality soccer program for the children in our community.  If you would like to find out 

how you can help with our program, please contact us via email at info@orchardparksoccer.org.

Please visit our featured Sponsors who help us to provide our soccer program

Orchard Park Soccer Club Officers and Board Members

Officers
President  -  Mike Clough                                 clough@orchardparksoccer.org
Vice President -  Jim Guzzino                          guzzino@orchardparksoccer.org
Treasurer  -  Susan Steblein                              treasurer@orchardparksoccer.org
Secretary  -  Gerard Capelli                              secretary@orchardparksoccer.org

Positions & Board Members
Travel Coordinator - Boys  -  Sean Wittmann   boystravelcoord@orchardparksoccer.org
Travel Coordinator - Girls  -  Brad Salmon       girlstravelcoord@orchardparksoccer.org
Travel Coordinator - Select  -  Tom Hanlon      selecttravelcoord@orchardparksoccer.org
Travel Registrar  -  Kevin Zbrzezny                  travelreg@orchardparksoccer.org
House Coordinator - Jessica Merry         housecoordinator@orchardparksoccer.org
Field Coordinators - Jon Powers & Paul Keller
Uniform Coordinator - Dawn Chow
Board Member - Randy Vincek
Board Member - Tim Roder
General Information                                           info@orchardparksoccer.org
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